
Colebrook Volunteer Fire Department 

Held on September 11, 2017 at 

Colebrook Center Fire House 
 

Meeting called to order:  7:05 

Secretary’s report read, accepted as read 

Treasurers report read, accepted as read 

Communications: None 

Committee reports: None 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 1000 propane tank underground run into kitchen 

 New generator not in yet in but should be in shortly 

 Flash lights for new truck not yet in  

 Engine 1 the CO meter was not plugged in, and TIC charger was broken, had to order a new one  

 One night or Sunday morning we will switch old Engine to the New Engine.  

 Still looking for upright freezer 

 Oct 14 fireworks at Camp Jewell, 9pm. 21 Fireworks.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Still have to pick a date out for the family Fire house Picnic  

 Motion made to have Horseshoe starting next year in 2018, attempting to have 2 torments a 
year. Starting 1 in springtime and then later in year. 

 October is fire prevention.  

 Tom Odell will be in charge of lowering flag as needed 

 Jr while in training  in New Haven will get CO and Smoke detectors. We can give them out at fire 
prevention day, or Christmas party for families that need them. 

 

Training: Continue working on New Engine 

 
Fire house check: Tom O’dell 
 

Adjourned: 7:26 
Hannah McCaw,  

       Secretary Colebrook VFD    
        860-379-8989 


